
 

Cancellation Notice                                   

Dated: 01/12/2022 

Further to the advertisement for the post of “IT Assistant “Job-ID-ICSIL/437, it is to 

inform that the due to the administrative reasons, the advertisement is being withdrawn 

with immediate effect.  

You are requested to keep watching ICSIL website (www.icsil.in) for further updates in 

future.  

 

 

http://www.icsil.in/

